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CoLONIAL SECRETARY'S DEPARTMENT.

No. 766.—Persons embarking at Hong Kong for ports in the Philippine Islands
are advised to carry with them a certificate of inoculation against cholera dated not
more than five months prior to the date of their departure {from Hong Kong. Failure
to produce a certificate of immunisation may result in persons being quarantined on
arrival in the Philippine Islands.

As notified in Government Notification No. 494 of 1938, a certificate of Inoculation
by a Government medical officer can be obtained for a fee of $2. No fee will be charged
to emigrants. '

N. L Swmits,

Colonial Secretary.

29th September, 1938.

TREASURY.

Light Dues.

No. 767.—1I hereby give notice that the figure representing the average opening
selling rate for the month of September, 1938, of the Hongkong and Shanghai Banking
Corporation for demand drafts on London is settled at 14.88. :

H. A. Miws,

Accountant-General,

30th September, 1938.

.

Laxp REGISTRY OFFICE.

No. 768.—1It is hereby notified for general information that a Memorial of Re-entry
by the Crown on Inland Lot No. 2792 and its sections and sub-sections has been
registered according to law.

T. S. WHYTE-SMITH,
Land Officer,

27th September, 1938.
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